
Secretariat of the Inter-Governmental Council of the CASA-1000 Power Transmission Project 
20A Kazybek Bi Str., 4th floor, Almaty, Kazakhstan 050010 Phone: +7 727 293 0120 

Almaty, Kazakhstan 
May 5, 2020 

This is notice that the CASA-1000 Secretariat, on behalf of the CASA-1000 Countries 
(Afghanistan, Kyrgyzstan, Pakistan and Tajikistan), is working to issue the following Request 
for Proposals (RFP) in the near future: 

“Subconsultant to manage procurement and mobilization of the DC Operator to Operate 
& Maintain the CASA-1000 HVDC Power Transmission System Comprising HVDC 
Converter Station Terminals in Tajikistan and Pakistan, along with an HVDC Line from 
Sangtuda, TJ to Nowshera, PK via Afghanistan”. 

We kindly request that interested organizations confirm the appropriate email addresses 
within your organization to which the RFP should be sent. 

With kind regards, 
CASA-1000 Secretariat 


